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The long anticipated Breslov Siddur nears completion!  We have
included on breslov.org  a scroll of honor recognizing the
many contributors who made the Siddur possible – so many of
you  shared  in  this  incredible  mitzvah.   The  delay  in
publishing has been intentional – we are seeking to have these
volumes contribute to a higher prayer experience.  To that
end, we have asked people to “test” daven with the draft pages
and offer feedback.   Our goal is to have the Weekday Breslov
Siddur available this summer.  Many donors will also receive a
leather version in appreciation for making this possible and
available to English-speakers worldwide. Thank you for making
this into a reality.
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